Sincerely Yours Press Release
Sincerely Yours is the debut performance of new theatre company, Birds Eye View Theatre. We are a company of ten women who believe in honest theatre that reflects real people’s lives. We believe in giving history a voice using modern, contemporary mediums. As it is 2014, 100 years after the start of World War 1, we feel that we want to commemorate this memorable date with a performance unlike any other.
Sincerely Yours is a piece of ‘Verbatim’ theatre that uses real people’s voices spoken on the stage, with real accounts of war. 12 million letters were sent to the front line every week from the UK during the war. We have managed to uncover some of these original documents and think they are worthy of presenting to the Lincoln audience. The letters talk of Monks Road and the Lincolnshire regiment, so there is a homely, local feel to the piece. We want to allow people to listen to these stories that could so easily become lost and dusty in an attic or an archive somewhere. They are stories that deserve to be told!
The performance will take place at the Lincoln Performing Arts Centre on 23rd May 2014 at 7:30pm and will set the ball rolling on the commemorative next four years across Lincoln. The show will include dancing, live singing and some phenomenal, truthful stories directly from the front line. It really is not one to be missed!
Sincerely Yours
Lauren Simpson
Marketing
-end-
For More Information Please Contact the Company:
Email: birdseyeviewtheatre@outlook.com
Mobile (Lauren Simpson): 07795682784
Blog: birdseyeviewtheatre.blogs.lincoln.ac.uk
We are also available on Facebook (Birds Eye View Theatre) and Twitter (@BirdsEyeView10)
For Booking Information:
Call in to the Lincoln Performing Arts Centre between 10am and 6pm
Website: www.lpac.co.uk
Phone: 01522 837600
 
Ticket Prices: £5
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